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Due to the Covid-19 restrictions, we unfortunately are limited to immediate family only for the viewing 

and Service. Carlo was absolutely loved by many people so we wanted to organize a “DRIVE BY” vehicle 

procession for all his biggest fans. This will take place at the back of the funeral home immediately after 

the service which will be at approx. 2:30pm on Wednesday, December 23rd, 2020. 

Carlo will be outside for all of you to drive by to say your goodbyes with a honk, smile or a wave 

The Livestreaming of the service is from 2:00pm to 2:30pm (link will be found here  

https://skwarchukfuneralhome.com/tribute/details/5937/Carlo-Fastro/obituary.html) which is also 

found on the Skwarchuk Funeral Home website. * The video Link will only be posted 15min prior to the 

service and accessible for 48 hours. 

PLEASE DO NOT GET OUT OF YOUR VEHICLES, NO CONTACT IS ALLOWED AT ALL…PLEASE FOLLOW THE 

RULES SO THAT PROCESSION FOR CARLO CAN RUN SMOOTHLY WITH NO DISRUPTIONS. 

 

VISITATION VEHICLE 

PROCESSION  

 

December 23rd, 2020 

Skwarchuk Funeral Home 

30 Simcoe Road 

Bradford, ON L3Z 2A9 

905-775-3335 

May 4, 1948 – December 18, 2020 
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